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Covid -19 has presented a unique challenge to each of us. The Indian
Government and our people have put their best efforts to fight the pandemic.
We must be thankful to the Heroes, Police Department, VMC, Government
officials, Doctors, NGOs and many more People who came ahead to work on
saving millions of lives. It was a fight not just for providing medical assistance but
also ensuring basic facilities are reaching all our citizens and this situation has
surely made the country stand united and made each of us learn dealing
with difficult situations and getting back to normal with safety and working on a
healthier Indian Citizen mantra.

To fight such a challenge we must remain focused on increasing our health and
immunity levels, maintain social distancing and have a strong mindset as a
community to overcome and win decisively together. Collectively we have to
work on health as well as contributing to our economy by working on our
respective goals. The Club had worked on same mantra and even during the Lock
down period all facilities were being maintained along with the Golf course
which enabled us in immediate opening of facilities with greenery around even
after challenges of lockdown and heat wave now hitting the Peak.

GBGC club presents all opportunities to our club
members to enjoy as well as train, coach
themselves and families to have higher and
healthy living standard. Our spread around
facilities of badminton,Tennis, Swimming Pool
will help maintain possibility of social distancing
and size of our club is surely an added advantage.
While members are also advised to take all
precautions enjoying and training themselves for
different sports. The club team has put all efforts
to ensure safety and precautions are being taken
for members the same were being listed in

Protocol for club facilities - Covid-19.




Protocols for Club Facilities - Covid-19 L5 R i:__‘

We have started club operations in phased manner to enable
members to play Golf, Badminton & Tennis. While Advise of
Social Distancing remains the key, the Club worked on
Providing Facility of Golf Kit sanitization, sanitizing
Badminton and Tennis court on regular intervals, Training
Internal teams & Caddies, Placing Foot operated hand
Sanitizer at multiple locations, Water Bottles sanitsation for
member use, are the measures being taken by club for
everyone’s safety. Ensuring precautions are taken & adhering
to New Protocols is a way of new life style for members and
employee safety and we request each member to keep
practicing the new norms while enjoying any club facility.

Club Facilites are being Resumed in Phased Manner

“"“l Phase I - Golf course, Driving Range, Tennis Court &
.;.. 3 Badminton Courts.
| “U Phase II - Club House (Facility of Take away being started,

IN house Café ,Swimming Pool & Gym Facilities will
resume as per government Directives)
All are requested to help adhering to the Protocols & submit a
self Declaration Form for Covid-19 pandemic at Gate #3 or at
the club office.

Annual Sports Plan for 2020-21

Received a good response from members for the Annual Subscription Smart Plan payment
for the financial year 2020-21.Details Attached. A discount of 10 % on annual subscription
charges are being extended for those members who pay the annual subscription charges by
30th June, as a good will gesture as the members were not able to use facilities for Period
during Lockdown due to Covid -19. Discount willnot applicable for those who opt for ASF

(Annual Sports Fee Plan )
Request to Start using the GBGC App

Each of us would acknowledge the use of Technology is important to fight against any such
challenge presented by Covid -19. We encourage members to start using GBGC App and
would initiate Entry of Club Premises through App QR Code helping us a touch less entry
in club premises. Members are requested to down load the GBGC App or
take a screen shot of QR Code of their respective Profile from: https://www.barodagolf.in/login?r=1

Lockers Renewal for 20-21

Members who wish to hold lockers at the Poolside / Badminton change rooms are

requested to fill up the LOCKER RENEWAL FORM link: Locker Renewal Form 2020-21.

Forms are also available at the change room desk & Badminton Courts. Kindly fill out the

Form and submit, whether you wish to continue to reserve for this financial year 2020-21.

Those who are unable to come / difficulty in filling up the Form, please send an e-mail for

extension or cancellation of the same latest by 30th June; else we would presume that you
“wish to retain the locker.

i’ﬁ We once again welcome back our club members having a healthy life style
o increasing our Immunity ¢ spending Quality Time with Family Members




GAEKWAD BARODA GOLF CLUB

The best sporting facility in baroda

Gaekwad Golf Club of Baroda established in the mid nineties is premier and Gujarat's
oldest private golf club located in the heart of the city

MEMBERSHIPS OPEN
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Tennis Swimming Pool
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